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A Spectacular Start to a New Year with ENP

Friends,
Happy 2019!

At ENP, we hope your first month of 2019 was filled with great joy. As we look ahead to
this new year, we cannot wait to see the SPACE students flourish during their time in
SPACE. Our 2019 resolution is to continue growing SPACE and making it the best it can
possibly be.

Even though this new year is still fresh, we already have many exciting things to share
with you. This month marked Tu B’Shvat: for SPACE, Tu B’shvat is much more than tree
planting. As you will read below, it is also filled with unforgettable experiences. For Israeli
students, this holiday also traditionally marks the distribution of first semester report
cards, so ENP is excited to share our progress with you!

Read on!

Roni Akale
Director-General, ENP

And The Award Goes To...

Delilin Destau, a 12th grader in Afula and
a SPACE student, won the Ministry of
Education Prize. As the Chairman of the
Afula Student Council, a head of his own
organization that gives support to orphans,
and a soon to be SPACE alum, Delilin is
an amazing student with an incredible
future.

Read More About Delilin!

A 2018 Recap Delilin Destau (piatil’t,l;rrzd middle) with his

Tu B’Shvat, Knesset and
SPACE: Planting Roots

While most know the holiday of Tu
B’Shvat is the New Year of the Trees,
few are aware that Israel’s Parliament,
the Knesset, celebrates it birthday on
Tu B’Shvat. In fact, the tradition of MKs
participating in tree planting
ceremonies was forged in large part to
Ben Gurion making a stopover on his
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way to the very first Knesset meeting,
held on February 14, 1949 (the 15th of
Shvat). This first sitting of the
Constituent Assembly took place at the
Jewish Agency building in Jerusalem—
home also to ENP’s headquarters!

Read More About ENP's Tu B'shvat

Support A Student!

Updates All The Way From SPACE

For the 2018-2019 school year, SPACE is
reaching 5,015 kids in 28 cities
throughout Israel. With our incredible
statistics from last year of an 82% passing
rate on the matriculation exams versus the
national average of 71%, ENP is incredibly
excited to see how our students will do this
year on their matriculation exams, and just
how much they can grow this year in
SPACE.

Learn More About SPACE!

Visit SPACE!

DONATE TO ENP

Want to make a huge impact on a child's life?
Just $610 can give SPACE to a student for a whole year. SPACE is a lifechanging
program where students improve in their studies drastically. Giving to ENP and putting a
child in SPACE changes their lives astronomically.

Help put a child in SPACE and change their world.
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ENP is powered by the Jewish Federations of North America, the Government of Israel, representatives
of Ethiopian Jewish Community Organizations, the Jewish Agency for Israel, American Jewish Joint
Distribution Committee, and Keren Hayesod-UIA.
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